
 

Weekly Newsletter  

Friday 7th June 2023  

Weekly School Attendance 88%  

Best Class Attendance: Year 5 (94%) 

Welsh Phrase of the week: Faint O’gloch ydy hi? Mae hi’n 2 o’gloch/Mae hi’n amser snac 

(What time is it?  It is 2 o’clock/it is snack time) 
 
International Week – 3-7 July 

The children have enjoyed learning about new countries in their classes this week. Each class has 

been experiencing food tasting, art work, making flags and learning about the different languages and 

cultures. Thank you for dressing the children up in colours of the flag and costumes today to 

celebrate the week. We are going to create a display of all of the work. 
 
Class Assembly for Families – Reception 

Reception pupils enjoyed performing their Class Assembly on Wednesday about their topic work 

based on the country Denmark and the author Hans Christian Anderson. The children acted out the  

story of The Ugly Duckling.  Thank you to Miss Jones, Mrs Williams and Miss Jones for organising the 

assembly with the children. Thank you to families for coming to watch. 
 
Class Assembly for Families – Year 5 

A reminder that Year 5 pupils will be holding their class assembly for families on Wednesday, 12th 

July at 9:15 am in the school hall.  Entry will be through the Foundation Phase main entrance.  We 

hope you can join us. 
  
Jambori – Year 1 and 2 

A reminder that pupils in Years 1 and 2 will be participating in the Jambori Wrecsam at the Stiwt, 

Rhos, on Tuesday, 11th July. This is a fun morning singing welsh songs they have been working on in 

school. Please return permission and payment to the school office by Monday, 10th July if you have 

not already.   
  
Little Hobbits Forest School – Year 3 and 4 

A reminder that next week Little Hobbits will be working with Year 3 pupils on Wednesday, 12th July 

and Year 4 pupils on Thursday, 13th July in our school forest school. The children will need wellies, 

spare socks, a waterproof coat, comfortable leggings/jogging bottoms, long sleeved thin top and a sun 

hat as per the weather forecast.  Please sent permission and payment to the school office by 

Tuesday, 11th July if you have not already. 
 
Well Fed 

Well Fed, who previously held slow cooker sessions in school, will be holding a stall on the MUGA car 

park from Tuesday, 4th July from 12:15-1:00 pm, to take orders for delicious readymade meals and 

cooker packs at reasonable prices, the orders will be delivered at the same time the following week.  

This scheme has been running successfully in Plas Madoc for some time. 
 
Swimming – Year 4 

A reminder that Year 4 pupils will continue swimming sessions on Monday, 10th July.  Please arrive at 

school promptly as the bus leaves at 9am.  Please send consent and payment to the school office, if 

you have not already.  This will be the last swimming session. 
 
School Reports – Thursday 13th July 

School reports are due to be sent home with pupils next Thursday, 13th July. 
 
 

 



Year 6 Leavers’ Service  

A reminder that we will be holding our Year 6 Leavers’ service for families on Wednesday, 19th July at 

9.15am, in the school hall.  
 
End of Term Reminder 

School finishes for the summer term on Thursday, 20th July.  After School Club will finish at 4:00 pm 

on Thursday, 20th July.  Pupils return back to school on Tuesday, 5th September in Reception to Year 

6.  Nursery pupils are having a staggered start – parents should have received a letter with their 

start date. 

 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Ava  Year 3 – Archie 

Reception - Peyton  Year 4 – Emeli 

Year 1 – Noah   Year 5 – Misia 

Year 2 – Lily   Year 6 – India 
 
Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Prince  Blwyddyn 3 – Oliver  

Derbyn/Reception – Lily  Blwyddyn 4 – Harlow 

Blwyddyn 1 – Madison  Blwyddyn 5 – Jexxi 

Blwyddyn 2 – Esmae    Blwyddyn 6 – Annabelle 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Vincent  Year 3 – Ellis 

Reception – Connor  Year 4 – Kanye 

Year 1 – Arlo    Year 5 – Theo 

Year 2 – Leo   Year 6 – Ava 

 
 
Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Ceren Williams, or Mrs 

Andrea Green. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency.  
 
Children’s Musical Theatre  

Workshops 

Available during the summer  

holidays. 


